
MAIN STREET LAW OFFICES, LLC
A PARTNERSHIP OF PROFESSIONAL ASSOCIATIONS

May 6, 2016

Teri Lehrke - City Clerk
Jason Oilman - City Planner
La Crosse City Hall
400 La Crosse Street

La Crosse, WI 54601

Re: Narrative for Preliminary Rezoning Application for Water
Place One, LLC

Dear Ms. Lehrke and Mr.Gilman,

As required under Cityof La Crosse Municipal Code §115 - 156, enclosed please find

the narrative as part of the rezoning application for a portion of Water Place One, LLC. If this

request is approved, the Developer will then move forward with submission of the design of the

structures to the design review committee and then submission of the final plat. A copy of this

proposed rezoning is also being submitted to the County for their review, since the county is

jointly invested with the City on the redevelopment of this site. A preliminary meeting on the

proposed rezoning was held on or about April 5, 2016, with the City Planning department.

Project Description:

Water Place One, LLC is a Wisconsin Limited Liability Company, is owned by various

local entities. Water Place One, LLC purchased from the County of La Crosse the former

Holiday Inn site, has an agreement to purchase from the City the abandoned treatment property, it

already owns the lands abutting the waterfront and it also owns the former Delta Motors site. The

total land mass is approximately 9.5 acres.

Daniel E. Dunn
Licensed in WI and MN

Phillip James Addis
Licensed in WI.MN, and IA




























